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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re:  Year 11 Feast Fortnight  

 

As part of our Year 11 St. Elizabeth Seton Feast Fortnight, we have designated Monday, January 15th, 

as a dress-down day during which your daughter will have the opportunity to wear her own clothes.  

 

‘Dress down Day’ is an opportunity for our Learning Family to express themselves, allowing us to learn 

more about each other, celebrating each other’s uniqueness. Our Patron Saint colour is orange and 

it would be good to see students supporting their Saint in some way, either through an item of clothes 

or some form of accessory. Our Feast Fortnight committee has also decided an additional ‘comfy’ 

theme for the day. This means that students can come in comfy but appropriate clothing - including 

pyjamas, or wear an item of orange to support our Patron Saint Seton’s colour. There will be no 

charge to students for the dress down day. 

 

Students should take into account their timetable for that day and choose clothing that makes it as 

easy as possible to be able to fully engage in their learning, including if they have a PE class. Mindful 

dress choice is key to ensuring health and safety is not compromised and all members of our learning 

family can fully participate in their day of learning. 

 

During the Feast Fortnight we will also be raising money for the charity Teenage Cancer Trust, with 

the following events: 

 Wednesday, 17th January - we will be selling Krispy Kreme donuts for £1.50 or 2 for £2.50.  

 Friday 19th January – a movie night after school, £1 to attend plus sweets and drinks sold at the 

event. 

 

If you are able, please send your daughter to school with some cash during this week so she can get 

involved in the activities and donate to the charity. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity and continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Ms Payne 

Subject Leader of History and Politics / Head of Seton House 

 

 


